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Stepping UP to Welcome the C919 and ARJ21 to Hong Kong Business Aviation Centre 

 

 
 

[17 December 2023 – Hong Kong] - The Home-developed aircraft C919 and ARJ21 visited 

Hong Kong for the first time from 12 December 2023 to 17 December 2023, marking an 

extraordinary milestone for the aviation industry. Jointly hosted by the Civil Aviation 

Department (HKCAD) and the Airport Authority Hong Kong (AAHK), the event marks the 

C919's first voyage out of the Mainland of China. In addition to the Welcoming Ceremony at 

Hong Kong International Airport (HKIA), a static display of the C919 and ARJ21 aircraft took 

place at  the Hong Kong Business Aviation Centre (HKBAC) apron. The flight demonstration of  

aircraft C919 over Victoria Harbour has also been successfully conducted on 16 December 2023. 

 

We extend our heartfelt appreciation to all those involved in making this event possible, 

including the Commercial Aircraft Corporation of China, Ltd (COMAC) manufacturer of the 

C919 and the ARJ21 aircraft, and everyone who has contributed to the success of these aircraft 

and their visit to Hong Kong. 

 

As we continue to provide ground services and support to these remarkable aircraft, we remain 

committed to upholding the highest standards of safety and services with style. 
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